From:
Sent:
Monday, 9 September 2024 8:57 am

To:

Subject: Saugeen Mobility Virtual Townhall

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Hello,

I hope this message finds you well. I would like to invite you (and/or any council person) to participate in our upcoming virtual townhall on October 9th at 12:00 PM.

This townhall is an opportunity for SMART's clients to provide valuable feedback on the services they receive from S.M.A.R.T. Rather than focusing on specific events, I'm encourage them to share their overall impressions and ask any questions they may have.

To join the townhall, simply visit www.saugeenmobility.ca and click on the link for "Townhall October 9, 2024."

I hope you can join us!

Stephan

Stephan Labelle Manager Saugeen Mobility